
 

 

         Summer 2016  

Dear Parents, 

We want to thank you for your continued support during the 2015-2016 school year.  We had a 

wonderful school year.  Some of this year’s highlights included:  a kick-off assembly to promote a 

positive school climate, our school wide “Walk for Education”, staff development to support our new Go 

Math program and ELA instruction, Diversity Appreciation Night, Sports Spectacular, Career Day and an 

end of year celebration to display the links that our students earned this year for showing kindness and 

compassion.    

Summer is a great time to recharge and reconnect with family and friends. We hope you have some 

quality time with your child(ren) this summer.  Please remember to have your child read each day.  Daily 

reading is so important, especially for students who have required extra support during the school year.  

Simply reading fifteen minutes each day has a huge impact on a child’s reading proficiency. 

 

Important Dates: 

Friday, July 15 - Class placement on the portal * 

Thursday, August 25 – Kindergarten Play-date – 11:00 (Teacher placement will be distributed at this 

event) 

Tuesday, August 30 – New Student Walk Through– 10:00  

We wish you a wonderful, happy, healthy summer.  We look forward to seeing all of students 

September 6th, our first day of school!  

Sincerely, 

Gail Casciano        Danielle Flaumenhaft 

Principal       Assistant Principal  

 

*Please note, staff worked collaboratively to create balanced classes using a variety of factors.  Class 

changes will not be considered unless there is an educationally sound reason to do so.   


